
Josie’s News Update 

April- May, 2019 

In all your ways acknowledge Him, and He shall direct your paths. 

Proverbs 3:6  

Blessings to Everyone, 

I trust that all is well with you.  I’m sorry it has taken a while to send this update, 

but we have been so busy preparing for the opening of school and classes this 

coming June 14, 2019.  We are still repainting our ceilings, walls,  tables, and 

cabinets.  Next week we will be ready to prepare our classrooms with bulletin 

boards and  visual aids, and of course, we are excited to meet our new students. 

What matters most is our spiritual condition and our hearts are ready to minister 

to the needs of each child. 

Youth Ministry​ - Last April we had a wonderful meeting with the high school 

youth in our community to become a part of Adonia musical camp here in Sariaya. 

What a great opportunity it is for our youth to be involved in a seven (7) days 

camp here in Sariaya.  We sent 36 youth from our neighborhood;  some are 

former Bright Morningstar students. What a great impact it has had to our 

community and our Barangay Captain . He was so blessed and thankful that the 

youth in Sariaya had such wonderful talent;  like singing, acting, and dancing. Even 

their parents were so amazed in seeing their presentations and how great they 

are in performing.  It was great also to hear how the youth and kids experienced 

God in seven (7) days. They saw beauty in worshiping and sharing together and in 

working together. They had a daily devotion experience and had healings in their 

sickness.  Praise God for the wonderful experience that they had. 

 ​Adonia Musical camp​ in Sariaya May 4 to 11 . 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We had a seminar last April 25 to 26 through World Vision that celebrated 

families.  I was surprised that one of my friends invited me to attend this seminar, 

even though I’m single. All my classmates are married but I felt privileged to 

attend this seminar.   I felt the Lord encouraging me to keep reaching families, to 

tell them that there is hope in each family.  Praise God ! 

 

 

 

 

Children ministries in elementary school: ​ ​The needs of each child must be 

pursued.  We must minister to them and help them, not only spiritually, but with 

their physical and emotional needs too.  They need us to support them with 

school supplies like Bag 2 uniforms, t-shirts for PE,  notebooks, pencils, ballpoint 

pens, etc.  $50 for each child.  

Sponsorship for preschool: $120 for  each child. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

We are raising the next generation of transformational leaders with a 

commitment to the 4/14 window. We must implement initiatives that target 

children most receptive to receiving the gospel messages of Christ. 

Prayer Request 

Wisdom and strength; 

Protection for the staff; 

God’s provision. 

Activities  

Youth ministries discipleship once a month; 

Parents’ ministries once a month. 

Thank you for your wonderful and great partnership with us! 

In His Love, 

Josie 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


